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July 17, 2020 

 

Dear Siblings of the Synod of the Covenant, 

Greetings in the name of our Savior, Jesus Christ. We write to let you know the 224th General Assembly 
Administrative Commission, serving as the Synod of the Covenant, plans to conduct a Synod Assembly 
meeting on Friday July 24, 2020 via Zoom videoconference from 1-3pm ET. This meeting will be recorded.  
All are welcome to attend as guests and corresponding members. For now, remember the AC has original 
jurisdiction and is acting as the Assembly, so there are no commissioners for the moment. At appropriate 
times during the meeting we will open the meeting for questions and invite all voices from guests and 
corresponding members.  

In order to participate, please click here to register and receive the link to the meeting. It will help if you 
are able to connect through a computer or Smartphone with audio and video enabled, please. Once you 
register, you will receive a reply with instructions to connect with the meeting. This information will be 
required to register: 

 Name 
 Email address 
 Mobile Phone Number  
 Ecclesial Status (Ruling Elder, Teaching 

Elder) 
 Presbytery of Membership 
 

 Congregation/City 
 Need for language interpretation 
 Your role in the Synod of the Covenant 

(Past or Present)  
 Seeking recognition as a Corresponding 

Member  
 

The meeting docket is posted with this letter. It is our intent to be transparent and inclusive in our 
communications, so the upcoming new Synod of the Covenant website, newsletter and Facebook page 
will be the primary means of keeping you up to date. Please keep checking the website for new updates 
and information.  Please contact Stated Clerk Richard Rojas or if you have any questions:  
ac.covenant@pcusa.org 

 We wish you all well in these challenging times in our nation and world. And we pray for resilience for all 
of us who labor in the fields of the Lord God, Creator.   

Every blessing,  

        

Richard Rojas, Stated Clerk    Patrice Hatley, Moderator 
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